Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting
Meeting Minutes
December 13, 2005

Attendees: Billy Gunnin, John Feldt, Frank Oakley, Ed Quattlebaum, Fayette County Recreation Commission
Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation

Guests: Harold Vernon, Jimmy Schwab, Jerry Stanford, John Warwick
Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin, Chairman, called the December 2005 meeting to order
Minutes from the October 11, 2005 Recreation Commission meetings were approved unanimously.

Old Business:

. Multi-use Pathways

e Planning and Zoning has formed a committee to discuss the issue and Anita is on the committee.
e Redwine Road is the first priority

e A map will be developed of the proposed pathways

. Fireworks in county parks
e County Attorney to incorporate the Recreation Commission’s recommendation into a more comprehensive guideline.

e Pathways and green space letter as written by John Feldt was submitted. Planning and Zoning agrees in principal and would
like to have the Recreation Commission involved with future efforts.

New Business:

. Fayetteville City Park

e  Adjacent to the activities house and will share the parking lot. The park will be a passive park consisting primarily of
walking trails

. Kenwood Park Update
e  Public works is doing the grading
e Phase Il and 111 are up for bid.

. County Parks Field Reservations
e  Several recreation associations are concerned about use of the county fields and how they are rented out
) Maintenance cost versus reservation or rental fees
. How long and how often can a field be reserved by an individual or group
e  Anita to review the current policy and draft a recommendation for the Recreation Commission to review

Association and Town Reports:

e Jimmy Schwab is the new Softball Association President
e  Jerry Stanford steps down as the Football Association President

Miscellaneous

. Fayette County Recreation Annual Retreat

. Fayette County Recreation Associations will be invited to present 2006 needs at the February Recreation Commission
meeting

. City and Private Associations will be invited to present 2006 needs at the March Recreation Commission meeting
With no other business to address, the December 13, 2005 meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary



	December 13, 2005

